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Go, shine in 

the world 

and live as 

Jesus lived, 

with              

compassion,          

honesty 

and            

integrity. 

Dear Parents                                                                                                                                          

Thank you for your generosity with yesterdayôs non-uniform day. We raised Ã72.00 for Plan                         

International. If your child forgot their Ã1.00, you can still donate at the school office.                                                                                                                                                      

Next week, school is closed for half term. Monday 7th June is an Inset day. We are looking forward 

to welcoming the children back to school on Tuesday 8th June. Wishing you all a lovely half term.                            

Best wishes, Ms Richardson and Mrs Jackson                                                                                                                              

Performance Poetry... 

Poetry teaches us the impact of saying        

a lot in few words.  

The common practice of memorising        

poems improves long-term brain health 

and memory.  

Children have the opportunity to 

read and study a range of text 

types in school. Every term, we 

teach the children a poem to recite 

as a performance with their class. 

It has been wonderful seeing and 

hearing our children perform              

this week. Poems canôt be read in 

the straightforward manner of 

prose but need to be brought to life 

as we engage with the rhythm and 

rhyme and grapple with the             

structure. Reading poetry is a            

creative act in its own right. Ask 

your child to perform their class 

poem to you! 

Reading            

poetry helps 

improve our 

vocabulary.  

We work     

together to          

perform. 


